Amity Township Environmental Advisory Council

Amity Township Municipal Building

December 14, 2009

7:00 p.m

.
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CALL TO ORDER

The meeting was called to order by Bob Hoeveler, Vice Chair.  In addition, in attendance were Marlin Zechman and Matt Gonder.  
MINUTES

The minutes from the November 9, 2009 meeting were approved with a 3-0 vote.

OLD BUSINESS

Amity EAC Website – No new discussion on this issue as Sydney Kehoe was not present at the meeting.  
NEW BUSINESS

Jennifer Huha has resigned position of Chair affected December 2009.  

Heidi Fisher’s EAC position also expired.  She previously expressed that she would continue serving until a replacement is identified and approved by the Board of Supervisors.  However, Heidi has not responded to attempts at communications with the EAC, therefore, we assume that she has resigned her position permanently.
Zechman prepared e-mail statement which was sent out by Zechman and Risa to her contacts.  
Meeting focused discussion on future existence of EAC.  If no additional members can be recruited, the EAC may dissolve.  All active members wish to continue with EAC but without full staffing, our abilities will be severely limited.  Also, what project can EAC work on to support various groups within Amity.  Next meeting to focus on prepared presentation to Board of Supervisors at a January Supervisor’s meeting.  

Public Comment – None

The meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m.  The next meeting will be held on Monday, January 11, 2010 at 7:00 p.m. in the Amity Township building.
Respectfully submitted, 

Marlin Zechman
Recording Secretary

